
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
January 8, 2024 
 

 

RE:  Intensive Residential Services (North Alabama)  

        RFP GB2023-100-08 

 

The Alabama Department of Human Resources intends to negotiate with the following vendors to provide 

Intensive Residential Services in North Alabama area: 

 

• Brighter Path 

• Pathway 

 

 

 

  


